
 
As a reminder all Pinellas County Schools students can ride

PSTA buses for free with their school ID, providing
transportation to school, activities, jobs, and recreation. This

partnership ensures reliable travel and supports student success.

PSTA Student Bus Behavior Expectations

To maintain a safe environment, please remind students of the following:

ID Proof: Students must show their ID or proof of enrollment when boarding
for accurate ridership counts. For ID questions, email UPASS@psta.net.

Behavior Expectations: Disruptive behavior, such as fighting, profanity, loud
talking, or playing music without headphones, is not allowed.

DID YOU KNOW?

PINELLAS COUNTY STUDENTS CAN RIDE PSTA
BUSSES FOR FREE
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